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Your reference: SSD4972
Our reference: DOC12/37613
Contact: Richard Bonner 9995 6833

Mr Mark Schofield

A/Director, Metropolitan and Regional Projects South
NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention; Necola Chisholm

Dear Mr Schofield

| refer to your e-mailed letter of 6 September 2012 inviting comments from the Office of
Environment and Heritage (OEH) on the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the Four
Points by Sheraton Hotel expansion project (SSD4972).

OEH has reviewed the EIS and has no comments to make and no further interest in this project.
Please note that comments may be provided by the Heritage Branch of OEH under separate
cover.

Should you have any queries in regard to this correspondence please contact Richard Bonner
on 9995 6833.

Yours sincerely

Ao bk Pl

LOU EWINS Seanning B
Manager Planiing & Aboriginal Heritage e e
Conservation and Regulation, Metropolitan
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